Dear Prairie Family,

We normally allow seniors the privilege of leaving campus during lunch if they choose to do so.
Unfortunately, this year this privilege is no longer possible. Instead seniors will have the option to come
to school late (second hour, if a student has commons first hour), and leave after their last class of the day.
Students should only be missing commons periods. This privilege can be taken away at any time by the
Upper School Head or Dean of Students if any issues occur. Students are to sign in and out, so the school
is aware of exactly who is leaving each day. If you have any specific questions, please feel free to email
me at edavis@prairieschool.com.

Please read the following expectations carefully. By signing this form, you are agreeing to these
expectations. Students cannot leave campus until this form is signed by parents and students and returned
to the Upper School office.

Regards,
Elizabeth Davis
We understand that each senior is expected to:

1. Sign in and out for themselves by the Upper School office.

2. Be on time for your first class of the day. You need to be in the classroom (not just the building)
on time. Ifa student is late repeatedly, students risk permanent revocation of this privilege.

3. Respect that this privilege is for seniors only. It is forbidden to take underclassmen off-campus
and will result in loss of off-campus privileges.

4. Drive responsibly. Students must plan their time carefully. Your safety matters, and we expect
you to show your maturity by not putting yourself in a position where reckless driving occurs.

5. Wear a mask when you enter the school building.

*We have read and support these expectations for off-campus privileges. I understand that any violation
of these expectations could result in the revocation of this privilege. I give my son/daughter permission to

come to campus for their first non-Commons class and leave after their last class of the day.

Parent Signature: Student Signature:




